
  2021 FICKER CUP 
 Long Beach Yacht Club  

September 10-12, 2021 
 

 
 
 
Dear LBYC Ficker & Congressional Cup Volunteers, 
 
Thank you for volunteering your time and efforts to ensure our LBYC signature world 
class regattas run smoothly.  Ficker Cup and Congressional Cup invitations are highly 
sought by skippers around the world, all due to your high level of preparation and 
execution of every detail. 
 
We wanted you to know that in order to ensure health and safety of all volunteers, 
members and regatta participants, we are requiring all Skippers and Crew to provide 
Proof of Vaccination or Negative PCR tests.  Our Medical Officer Karen Blair will monitor 
and if necessary, provide PCR testing at LBYC for Skippers and Crew as frequently as 
guidelines require. 
 
Additionally, we encourage all volunteers to take precautions to ensure the safety of each 
other, and all participants as outlined by the Long Beach Department of Health guidelines.   
https://www.longbeach.gov/health/diseases-and-condition/information-
on/coronavirus/covid-19-orders/ 
 
 
Our Best, 
Congressional Cup Executive Team 
LBYC Re-opening Task Force 
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